
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Dudley <dudley@akamaisurvey.com > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, June 03, 2020 10:48 AM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Cc: 	 'Sandra Duvauchelle'; 'Kelly King; Alice L. Lee; Keani N. Rawlins; Tasha A. Kama; Riki 

Hokama; Mike J. Molina; Tamara A. Paltin; Shane M. Sinenci; Yukilei Sugimura; Kelly King 
Subject: 	 PSLU-56, Change in zoning for the proposed, Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing 

Project 
Attachments: 	 KILOHANA MAKAI WORKFORCE ZONING.pdf 

Aloha All, 

Here is my testimony concerning this matter. 

Please help us all. Our community need this. 

Mahalo nui loa, sincerely, 

Dudley DePonte 
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Aloha nui loa e mahalo nui lo 

r7-49 
Sherman Dudley DePonte, LPLS 6960 

(808) 280-2431 cell 

Sherman Dudley DePonte 

P.O. Box 1748 

Makawao, Maui, Hawaii, 96768 

June 2, 2020 

Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee 

Via Email : pllu.committee@mauicounty.us  

RE: 	PSLU-56, Change in zoning for the proposed, 

Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing Project 

To whom it may concern, 

We are experiencing a time of struggle worse than any one we have seen in decades. At this time, 

affordable work force housing has been on the top of the list. As a 5th  generation Portuguese local, I feel 
in my heart that this project is in a location that will help the affordability, and not over-burden our 

infrastructure within the area. It is common sense and imperative to move forward quickly on this 

change of zoning. Once the virus restrictions are lifted, not only will this project help by putting our 

locals to work, but the affordable part of this change will be a major factor in obtaining an affordable 

home (roof over the heads) for our locals and our island family. We as a community, should welcome 

this type development that will benefit our local ohana to strengthen our existence as Keiki o ka aina. 

The people putting this project together are all committed professionals within this County to do the 

right thing. In this project, you will find Aloha from all that have taken the time to study and come 

before you with a well thought out plan to better all the lives involved. 

Please find the Aloha nui loa in your hearts to grant this development a change of zoning, before it is too 

late. 

Your serious consideration and attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. 
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